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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NASSAU COUNTY ELECTIONS CLOSURES, CANCELATIONS, AND DEADLINE EXTENSIONS 
 

Nassau County, FL, 11/9/22– Emergency Order 22-02, coinciding with Executive Orders 22-253 and 

22-255, issued on November 9, 2022, has extended the deadline for voters to present evidence of 

eligibility for provisional ballots and submit cure affidavits for vote-by-mail ballots. Due to Hurricane 

Nicole and compliance with these orders, the Nassau County Supervisor of Elections office announces 

the following updates to the post-election schedule: 

 

• Thursday, November 10, 2022 - The Elections Office will be closed. 

• Thursday, November 10, 2022 – The Canvassing Board meetings scheduled for 9 am and 4 pm 

are canceled.   

• Friday, November 11, 2022 – The Canvassing Board meeting scheduled for 10 am is canceled. 

• Friday, November 11, 2022 – in observance of Veterans Day, the Elections Office will be closed. 

• Saturday, November 12 – The Election Office will be open from 1– 5 pm. 

 

Evidence of eligibility may be submitted via fax or email anytime before 5 pm on Saturday, November 

12, or in person on Saturday, November 12, from 1 pm – 5 pm. To stay connected to the current Nassau 

County elections updates, visit our website, www. VoteNassauFL.gov, follow us on social media 

@votenassaufl, and download our new mobile app by searching “Vote Nassau FL” on your app store 

today.  

 

 

Janet H. Adkins, Supervisor of Elections 

96135 Nassau Place, Suite 3, Yulee, Florida 32097 
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